

Friends of the Old Bega Hospital Newsletter

Hi again from the Friends of the Old Bega Hospital.

The inaugural historic **Old Bega Hospital Spring Fair** 'Raise the Roof'will be on Sunday 25 October from 10am. If you don't know about it, details are on the website, www.obh.org.au.

I will be a good day out for everyone, and we hope to see you there with all your friends, relations and anyone else you can think of. Please spread the news.

We'd also love some help! if you can manage it.

There will be working bees to get the site ready (everything from putting up photos to preparing signs to clearing away rubbish on the next door block which is going to be used for parking).

The Friends will be having a stall and can accept all donations of home-made cakes, slices, produce, chutneys, jams - anything from your garden or kitchen that we can sell.

You can also help on the day. You could look after the Friends' tea and cake stall, point people in the right direction to find what they are looking for and to set up their stalls, or direct traffic for an hour or so in the car park.

Please contact Claire on **6492 2570** if you can help, contribute, or if you have any brilliant ideas. The email is festival@obh.org.au

On 8 November 2015 the Friends will have their **annual general meeting**, to which all members and aspiring members are cordially invited. It will be on Sunday 8 November, at 3pm in The Cottage, at the Old Bega Hospital. You can find the agenda and various reports on the website, www.obh.org.au. If you haven't joined or aren't up to date with your subscription, find out how to fix it on the membership page on the website.

Look forward to catching up on the 25th
Richard
Richard Bomford President 10 October 2015